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Salway Ash achieves OFSTED GOOD grading 
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Following on from our SIAMS inspection last November, for which we received an 
Outstanding grading, we were kept on our toes with the long awaited and much 
anticipated Ofsted inspection at the beginning of the Spring term. We were delighted 

to achieve an overall Good grading with an extremely positive report that truly 
reflects our very successful, happy school. The report mentions, 

 ‘confident and sure-footed leadership’ 

 ‘a collective buoyancy which energises staff to do their best for the pupils’ 

 ‘pupils across the school are making strong progress in all subjects’ 

 ‘pupils exhibit very positive attitudes to learning’ 

As always, we will continue to keep school improvement at the heart of everything 
we do. You can read the full report at https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/inspection-
reports/find-inspection-report/provider/ELS/113809 

World Book Day at Salway Ash 
Salway Ash celebrated World Book Day in style with the children bringing a favourite book with them to 
school and dressing as one of the characters. The school bell rang at intervals throughout the day when the 
children stopped what they are doing, wherever they were, and read their chosen book for 15 minutes. We 
had a huge variety of wonderfully colourful and imaginative costumes worn by both pupils and staff, and even a 
7 foot dinosaur wandering the corridors! 

governors@salwayash.dorset.sch.uk 

School Celebrates Easter 
On Friday 23rd March, the whole school gathered for a morning 
assembly with Reverend Jo who posed some questions and ideas 
around the meaning of the Easter Story for everyone to think about 
during the day. Each class then spent the morning considering these 
ideas and creating responses through art, drama and written word to 
present to parents and families in our Easter Celebration. The picture 
shows Robin Class depicting the arrival of Jesus on Palm Sunday. 
The service was extremely well attended and it was very special to share 
this time with so many school families. 
The governors would like to wish everyone a very happy and peaceful 
Easter holidays. 
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